Town of Trinity 

      Planning Commission

         March 23, 2015
The Trinity Planning Commission meeting was called to order at 5:55 p.m. by Chairman Woody Woodard.
Members present were Betty Terry, Susan Ledbetter, Chairman Woody Woodard, Mayor Vaughn Goodwin, and Gary Bayne.  Absent were: Brandi Logston and Kris Long.  Gordon Burden arrived at 6:02 p.m.
Motion made to adopt the minutes of the meeting October 21, 2014 as presented by Vaugh with a 2nd by Susan.  All voted yes.
Motion made to approve the application for Sam Blankenship for a Home Occupation located at 108 Terry Lane to operate a gunsmith shop (cleaning, repair service and custom stock work) by Susan with a 2nd by Betty.  Voting yes were Betty, Susan, Woody, and Gary.  Vaughn abstained.
Motion made to subdivide John Eyester’s property on Steed Road with approval of the Town Engineer by Gordon with a 2nd by Susan.  Voting yes were Betty, Susan, Woody, Vaughn, and Gary.  Voting no were none.

Betty Terry resigned from the Planning Commission.  

Motion made to adjourn by Vaughn with a 2nd by Gordon at 6:07 p.m.  All voted yes.
Respectfully Submitted:




Approved:

____________________________


____________________________

Ashley C. Patterson, CMC



Woody Woodard 
Assistant Town Clerk




Chairman


